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Why are you introducing a bill that prohibits the sport of fly tying and fly fishing. This 

to me is a personal preference. Someone elected feels they speak for everyone and 

wants to personally ban it. This is nothing but a bid for control and pushing your own 

agenda. You are out of touch and not speaking for everyone. Shame on you. You 

need to rethink your position.  


